
 

 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) wish to advise that following a delay to the start of the signalisation 
works at Attley Street, these works will now commence in late November 2021. 

 
The works include some concrete demolitions, pavement and associated drainage construction, and installation of new 
traffic lights. The existing signalised pedestrian crossing (west of the intersection) will be relocated to Attley Street on 
completion of the works. The westbound right turn lane will also be lengthened to meet future demand. 

 
The new signals will assist with managing safe traffic flow through the area and support the effective operation of the 
future diverging diamond interchange. 

 

Timing:   

 Works will commence in late November 2021 and be completed by late January 2022, 

construction and weather conditions permitting.  

 Typical daytime construction hours will be undertaken from 7am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday. 

 Night works will occur between 7pm and 5am, Sunday to Thursday. Some night works are 

required for road user safety and to avoid what would otherwise be extensive traffic queueing and 

disruption to the road network. 

 

Work activities:   

Construction activities will include but not limited to: 

 Installation of new traffic signals 

 Kerb and channel works 

 Installation of pits and conduits 

 Drainage works 

 Line marking 

 Earthworks   

 

Expected impacts:   

 Motorists and bike riders will experience minor delays as a result of changed traffic conditions, 

speed limit restrictions, lane closures and other traffic control measures throughout the work site. 

 Please allow extra time when planning your travel and follow the directions of roadside signage 

and traffic controllers. 

 Nearby residents and businesses can expect increased noise, dust and light from construction 

equipment and machinery in the area during construction. 

 Reversing beepers and flashing lights will be used for safety during night works. 

 

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts on the local community and surrounds. TMR appreciates your patience 

and cooperation while these important works are carried out.  
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Further Information 

For up-to-date information on road closures and traffic conditions across Queensland, go to 
www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40.   

If you require further information, please contact the project team on:  

                    

 

1800 161 295   metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov
.au 

http://www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au/

